
 
August 29, 2014 
    

VIA COURIER & E-MAIL 

 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2014-0234 – Goldcorp Inc.  
Payment of certain costs related to the construction of a pipeline by 
Union Gas Limited.                                                                                                                                  
 
Pursuant to the Ontario Energy Board’s (“Board”) Notice of Application issued on                   
August 22, 2014 regarding an Order under section 36 of the Act directed at Union Gas 
Limited ("Union") regarding the quantum of an aid to construct payable by Goldcorp to 
Union for a gas pipeline that was the subject of EB-2011-0040. 
 
The request for intervenor status has been submitted through the Board’s Regulatory 
Electronic Submission System.  
 
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions. 
 
 

Yours truly, 
 
(Original Signed) 
 
Stephanie Allman 
Regulatory Coordinator 
 
 
cc:   Mr. Andrew Taylor, The Energy Boutique (via email) 

Mr. Klaus Tietz, Goldcorp – Red Lake Gold Mines (via email) 
        Ms. T. Persad Sr. Legal Counsel, Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. 

500 Consumers Road 
North York, ON  M2J 1P8 
P.O. Box  650 
Scarborough ON M1K 5E3 
 
 

Stephanie Allman 
Regulatory Coordinator 
phone: (416) 495-5499 
fax:  (416) 495-6072  
Email: EGDRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 
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